Fire Fighting Equipment and Foam
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The Office of the State Fire Marshal is tasked to monitor the use of Aqueous Film-Foaming Foam (AFFF) at the terminals and refineries. If your terminals and/or refineries are storing or using any PFAS-containing firefighting foam, Section 13061 and Section 13062 of the Health and Safety Code require each operator to fill out the following survey.

Deadline: 1/1/2022

1. What is your company name?

2. What is your company address?

3. Who is the contact person of the PFAS-containing firefighting foam program?

4. What is the title of the contact person?

5. What is the mailing address of the contact person?

6. What is the email address of the contact person?

7. What is the phone number of the contact person?

8. How much PFAS-containing firefighting form do you store at each location?
(e.g.	(1) Terminal #1, XX gallons.
 	(2) Terminal #2, XX gallons.
 	(3) Refinery #1, XX gallons, etc.)

9. How do you store your PFAS-containing firefighting foam?
(e.g.	(1) Terminal #1, Drum.
 		(2) Terminal #2, Tote
 		(3) Refinery #1, Bucket, etc.)

10. Is the PFAS-containing firefighting foam stored within a containment area?
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